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Allowing camping at parks is a HORRIBLE idea. These areas are maintained by our - my - taxes to
be used for recreation and green space. Allowing tents with attendant RVs parked on the street and
garbage is not the way to deal with homelessness. This will remove these areas from citizens use. Go
to any park on a nice day and see people relaxing, kids playing, etc. This will end once people are
living in the parks. I absolutely vote NO to this proposal. 
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